
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3211 LMA  
 

23 November 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
As indicated on the school’s website, school is closed this coming Friday, 26 November to 
students and staff.  
 
This is an additional holiday as directed by the Department for Education to mark the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. The holiday is planned at the discretion of a school and as such, other local 
schools may or may not be closed to students. Industry will mark the Jubilee in May 2022 
through a series of Bank Holidays. Other than homework that would be routinely set, work will 
not be set on Class Charts.  
 
School will reopen on Monday 29 November at 8.45am as normal.  
 
Thankyou for your support with this.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

L MacLaren              
 

Mrs MacLaren                   

Headteacher  

 


